
I hope everyone has had a chance to enjoy 

another Michigan autumn. Won’t be long 

before we’ll be reaching for the snow 

shovels and making snowmen. I personally 

can’t wait. 

For those of you who attended the 

Halloween party for our little residents, I 

hope everyone had a great time. Thanks to 

Trisha Cox and Caryn DeWitt for planning 

the event and Mother Nature for providing 

great weather.  

I’d like to apologize for the delay of the 

new directories. Though scheduled for 

earlier this year we had so many pending 

changes I was trying to hold things off so it 

could be more accurate. Not seeing a clear 

end in sight, we are going to move forward 

and print soon, so please watch your 

mailboxes. We currently only have half of 

the residents’ addresses and would like to 

have more. By providing this information, it 
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Quick Headlines 

• Welcome to our new 

neighbors (295 

Rochdale), Jason and 

Marie VanBuskirk and 

their children —

Peyton and triplets 

Reagan, Cole and 

Caleb. 

• Homeowner 

Association dues are 

due on January 1, 

2014. 

• Coyotes have been 

spotted in the area. 

Be cautious when 

your pets are 

outside.  

• Congratulations to 

the Hieser family 

who welcomed their 

new baby girl, Tessa, 

born on October 

16th. 

• Big, Bright Light 

show debut is on 

Monday, December 

2nd at 7 pm. 

• Rochester Christmas 

Parade is on Sunday, 

December 8th at 2 

pm. 

• Last yard waste pick-

up is Nov. 26th. 

Second Annua l  Ha l loween Par ty   

The Second Annual 

Subdivision Halloween 

Party was held on Sunday, 

October 27th from 3-5 pm 

in the park.  

November 18, 2013 Fall Issue 

ROCHDALE TIMES 

can be an excellent way to communicate 

with residents. While there is still time, 

please provide your email address to 

Tiffany (msfron1379@gmail.com), Board 

Secretary.  

Those who attended the holiday party last 

year had a good time and said they would 

like to do it again. Amy and Mark Bunch 

did a great job organizing last year, but it 

was a lot effort. We would like to 

continue the tradition this year, but the 

event will be a little more casual.  Please 

see the attached flyer for more details.  

The next Board Meeting will be held on  

Tuesday, December 3rd at 6 pm at City 

Hall (upstairs conference room 221). All 

are welcome to attend.  If there is anything 

you would like added to the agenda please 

let me know.  Enjoy the holidays! 

Of the 19 kids who 

attended, the older kids 

participated in the 

Halloween themed games 

that included eating a donut 

off of a string, the mummy 

wrap and throwing balls into 

pumpkins.  

The families also enjoyed 

hot apple cider and donuts. 

and some cooked hot dogs 

over the fire. Those who 

attended enjoyed the 

party and the great fall 

weather! 

Warren DeWitt 

Board President 

The Mummy 

Wrap Game 



Rochdale SubRochdale SubRochdale SubRochdale Sub----Holiday PartyHoliday PartyHoliday PartyHoliday Party    

Let’s celebrate the holidays with our neighbors!Let’s celebrate the holidays with our neighbors!Let’s celebrate the holidays with our neighbors!Let’s celebrate the holidays with our neighbors!    

Where: Where: Where: Where: Mr. B’s - Downtown Rochester  (back banquet room) 

When: When: When: When: Friday, December 13th at 6:00 pm 

Menu: Menu: Menu: Menu: All you can eat appetizers 

Beverages: Beverages: Beverages: Beverages: Soft drinks are included and a cash bar will be available. 

Cost: Cost: Cost: Cost: $5.00 per person 

RSVP : RSVP : RSVP : RSVP : Contact Warren DeWitt  

(call 248-651-8336 or email warx2en@hotmail.com)  

Please RSVP and provide payment by Sunday, December 1st 

 
Note: In order to reserve this room, we must have 35 people attending. 

Spread the Cheer: Spread the Cheer: Spread the Cheer: Spread the Cheer: Please bring one unwrapped toy to donate to Toys for Tots. 


